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John R. Ewell was quoted in the article “Colorado Ruling Accelerates Debate on Adjuster Liability” by

Law360. The article focuses on a Colorado Supreme Court ruling that put the brakes on a

policyholder’s attempt to find an Allstate claims adjuster liable for violating the state’s bad faith law.

Experts took a closer look at laws in other states that could pave the way for similar actions.

John Ewell and Joanna Roberto of Gerber Ciano Kelly Brady LLP told Law360 in a joint statement that

the Colorado Supreme Court’s ruling “reflects reality and memorializes the sound intent of the state’s

statute.”

To read the full article, click here.
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